
26/07/2020 

MR JOHN WALSH 
5 STIRGESS AVE 
CURL CURL NSW 2096 
johnwalsh67@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Dear Sir/Madam,
In regards the application to install a phone tower in the parklands around Curl Curl Lagoon.
There are already mobile phone transmission structures located at the highest point in the local 
area (St Lukes school and associated idustrial area). The elevation lends itself to being 
suitable for such repeaters/receivers giving coverage to the surrounding lower areas.
Installation of this tower is un neccessay and would detract from the recreation and sporting 
amenity that the park land provides. There maybe potential to use the Nth Curl Curl lifesaving 
facility as a mounting point as well. Creating a stand alone pole will only encourage other 
phone providers to hang additiona items from it or use it as a precident to erect there own.

We oppose this development.

Yours sincerely,
John and Julie Walsh. 

Sent: 26/07/2020 2:13:52 PM
Subject: Online Submission


